
   

 
 

HABITAT PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM MEETING MINUTES 

Uncompahgre HPP Committee 

Zoom Videoconference 

May 4th, 2022 

6:30 p.m. 

Uncompahgre HPP Members Present:  Dave Alexander, Livestock Grower; Bobby Gray, Sportsman; Kelly 
Crane, CPW; Thane Stranathan, BLM; Todd Stewart, Livestock Grower 

Guests: Shannon Clark 

Introduction: Committee members were introduced. The remaining budget at the start of the meeting 
was $3,369.37; however the ‘Marolf Pond Project’ approved for $7,700.00 was unlikely to be 
implemented in FY22 which would return those funds to the committee budget. 

New Business:  

Project Application Proposals and Reviews: 

1. The committee reviewed a fencing proposal from Shannon Clark. The property is located in big 
game winter and transitional range, and is adjacent to BLM. The existing fence is degraded and 
does not properly contain livestock, and presents entanglement risks to deer and elk. The 
project involves removing approximately .5 miles old fence and replacing it with new wildlife-
friendly fencing to HPP specs. This project is a continuation of work completed in FY21, and 
would be completed primarily along the northern boundary. The project was approved for 
$4,429.07 for materials. 
 

Next Meeting:  Project Tour - TBD 


